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February Missions Events and Meetings 

 

Wednesdays in February: Pakistan Study 

 10:30am in the Parlor 

February 4: African Blues Music 

 11:45am in the cafe 

February 8: Knifty Knitters 

 1pm to 3pm in Westminster 

February 9: Mission Team 

 Noon in Westminster 

February 15: Environmental Stewardship Committee 

 3:30pm in the Parlor 

February 21: Mission Possible Informational Potluck 

 4pm in Centennial Hall 

February 25: Cuba Steering Committee 

 6pm in the Parlor 

Community Mission Deacons 

 To be determined 

World Missions 

 not meeting in February 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Canaan SAFE House Benefit 5 

Courage Connection  

Volunteer Needs and Thrift Shop 

5 

Eastern Illinois Foodbank  

Prom Benefit 

5 

ECIRMAC Wish List 7 

Mission Possible Potluck  2-3 

Mission Yearbook 3 

One Winter Night 6 

Peace and Joy Concert 8 

Presbyterian Women Raise Funds 

and Items for DREAAM 

4 

Inside this issue: 



 

The Heart of Missions — February 2016, Page 2 



 

The Heart of Missions — February 2016, Page 3 

Mission Possible 2016 
By: Harry Bremer 

25 years!  Yes, Mission Possible will have served our Lord this summer for the 25th time.  The group 
has worked at 24 different camps in many states.  This year, we will return to Camp Wyoming, 
Wyoming, Iowa, May 22-28.  The cost is $100.00 for room and board.  Your talents are needed!  
You say, “I can’t do anything;” where is the “I will try, Lord?” 

Work requests from the camp include: 

Make outfits for the camp’s programs 

Paint cabins & bunk beds 

Construct a wall and shelves 

Replace windows 

Install air conditioning units 

Hear more about this trip on February 21.  The potluck will be in Centennial Hall at 4:00 pm.  The 
committee will provide meat; please bring a dish to share, along with your table setting. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact anyone on the committee: Gene Morgan, Bill 
Gamble, Jim Andrews, Dave McNattin, or Harry or Charlene Bremer. 
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Hi!  I just wanted to let you know how much I enjoyed reading about the DREAAM house in the recent 
Presbyterian News Service article.  I was an elementary school teacher for about a hundred years or so, and my 
wife taught pre-school for most of her career both in the US and overseas, so it was a thrill to see the 
investment that First Champaign is making in the future of these young African-American boys. 
  
Please pass along this ‘fan mail’ to anyone involved in the ministry, OK?  Tell them that some guy in Louisville 
says, “Thanks for your ministry!” 
 
Dr. Bruce Whearty 
Church Support Associate 
Presbyterian Mission Agency 
 
                                                 -Printed with permission 
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Our Community 

Eastern Illinois Foodbank 

Prom Benefit on Saturday, March 12 at 7pm at Hilton Garden Inn 

Experience prom and raise money for Eastern Illinois Foodbank 

go to www.prombenefit.org for details 

Connections, a thrift shop run by Courage Connection and located in Lincoln Square,  

would love to take your gently used items to sell to benefit their clients!   

Gently used clothing, accessories, furniture, and house décor are accepted on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays from 10am to 5pm and Saturdays from 8am to 2pm. 

Upcoming Sales at Connections include: 

All February: 50% off Coats 

Feb 1-13: 25% off all women’s dresses 

Courage Connection is searching for 
volunteers for the following: 

 Children's Program 
 Front Office 
 Connections Thrift Store 

 

*Shifts and time slots vary and 

volunteers are required to make at 

least a 90 day commitment. 

 

If you are interested in these volunteer 

opportunities, please contact the 

Volunteer & Fundraising Coordinator 

at volunteer@courageconnection.org 

 

19th Annual Canaan  

SAFE House Benefit Concert 

February 28th at 4pm 

First United Methodist Church, 

Champaign 

mailto:volunteer@courageconnection.org
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For more information  

about the event,  

go to www.cuathome.us 

One Winter Night, a homelessness awareness event and fundraiser, will be held in downtown Champaign (corner of Neil 

St. and Main St.) from Friday, February 5th from 6pm until Friday, February 6th at 6 am.   

Community members, public service leaders, academic and business leaders will sleep outside in cardboard boxes.  Each 

person participating is asked to raise funds that will be utilized by C-U at Home to fight homelessness.   

Speaker presentations about topics related to homelessness will occur between 6pm and 10pm.   

 

The documentary “the Phoenix: Hope is Rising,” a documentary about C-U at Home, will be playing every two hours at 

Christ Community Church at 114 S. Neil Street (donations accepted but not required for viewing).  See the trailer for the 

movie at www.thephoenixhopeisrising.com  

The financial goal of the fundraiser is $150,000, of which less than $83,000 has been raised at the time of this publication.  

To donate, go to http://www.cuathome.us/one-winter-night-2016 or mail a check to  

 

C-U at Home 

PO Box 8816 

Champaign IL 61826 

One Winter Night  
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